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11 October 2023 
 
 
Amin 
fyi-request-24128-788a6bb8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Our ref: OIA 107359 
 
Tēnā koe Amin 
 
Official Information Act request: Te reo Māori funding 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 September 2023 requesting, under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act), information relating to the funding on Te Reo Māori in the Ministry of Justice 
(the Ministry) Specifically, you requested: 
 

Please provide me with the total amount of funding allocated for the development of 
Te Reo in your ministry and affiliated organizations since the beginning of the new 
government in 2020, along with a breakdown of how this allocated funding has been 
utilized or distributed. 

 
Pursuant to section 15(1) of the Act, the Ministry has decided to grant your request. A response 
is currently being prepared; however, we require more time to finalise the information for 
release. The information will be provided to you as soon as practicable. I apologise for any 
inconvenience this delay may cause you.   
 
If you are not satisfied with my response, you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman 
under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Louise Ainsley 
Manager, Ministerial Relations and Services 
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

